
Dear Families, 
 
Reading is at the heart of education, and the only way to 
get better at reading is to do it!  To help encourage your 
child to “read their heart out” this year, our classroom is 
participating in the BOOK IT! Program.  Here is how it 
works:   
 
Your son/daughter receives a Reading Log every week.  
Make sure that your child reads for at least 15 minutes 
every night, writes down the title of the book with your 
initials to verify that you saw them read.  Turn in that 
reading log every week in your child’s Take-Home Folder, and 
at the end of the month (October through May), your child 
will receive a Reading Award Certificate for a free Personal 
Pan Pizza at Pizza Hut! Turn this into a celebration!  You 
and your child can have some one-on-one time or a family 
celebration.  Celebrating reader makes us continue reading, 
and we know that Readers are Leaders at Highland Park! 
 
Happy Reading! 
Miss Hartigan 






